
   November 2022 Newsletter 

       10/31           Payment #3 Due 

       10/31-11/4  Children’s Book Week 

 7-10            Nutrition/ Food Groups Unit 

 8 & 9          School Picture Days  

 11                SCHOOL CLOSED – (Veteran’s Day)  

 14-18          Transportation Unit 

 21-23          Thanksgiving Unit 

 24 & 25       SCHOOL CLOSED – Thanksgiving                                      

 28             Payment #4 Due 

 

Learning Tree T-Shirt Days: 4, 10, and 18 

Looking Ahead… 

• Dec. 16   Christmas at school (more info to follow) 

• Dec. 19 - Jan. 2 Daycare Weeks (Parent Sign-Ups REQUIRED) 

• SCHOOL CLOSED Dec. 23 & 26 and Dec. 30 & Jan. 2 

• Dec. 27th (TUESDAY) Payment #5 Due (During Holiday Daycare) 

 
 
Reminder: Daylight Savings ends on November 6th. Don’t forget to set your clocks back 
1 hour! 

 

School Picture Days will be on Tuesday, November 8th and Wednesday, November 

9th. We will post more info in the foyer about pricing and background information 

as we get closer to the picture days. There is no pre-ordering necessary. You 

should have received an email with your child’s assigned picture day. If you need 

to know that date again, please contact the office. Please note that the company 

is remote so there is no physical studio to do make-up pictures.  

 

SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED on Friday, NOVEMBER 11th for Veteran’s Day, and 

on Thursday, NOVEMBER 24th & Friday, 25th for THE THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY. If 

you know that your child will not be attending during any of the days that we 

are open during the week of Thanksgiving, please let the office know ahead of 

time so that we can plan our staffing. 

 



Christmas daycare this year will be December 19th – January 2nd (Closed Dec. 23 & 26; Dec. 30 & Jan. 2).  
This will be daycare only and we ask that you sign up and specify which days your child will be attending.  
There is no tuition break for non-attendance. The sign-up sheets will be hanging by the fish tank in the 
foyer towards the middle of November, so please sign up before Nov. 23rd. There will be a sign-up sheet 
for each week of daycare. Please check “yes” or “no” for your child’s attendance and sign with your 
initials.  Children may only attend their regularly scheduled days and MUST be signed up in advance to 
attend. If you don’t think you’ll make it into the school, and/or you have other people do your drop off 
or pick up, you may also email us with your child’s daycare attendance schedule instead of signing up 
on the Sign-Up sheet. 
 
As the weather starts getting cooler, please make sure your child has a sweater or jacket in 
their cubby to wear.  We typically stay outside in the afternoons as long as possible, so 
please make sure the kids have things to bundle up with when it gets chilly. Please 
remember that we do not have jackets/extra clothes to loan out. 

Unfortunately, you probably have heard (or felt!), that the mosquito problem has been pretty bad all 
over the place. These current breeds of mosquitoes are seeming to target humans over animals and 
are biting in clusters. We have a monthly pesticide company that comes out one weekend a month 
to do exterior spraying of the building. They have also informed us of the large number of mosquito 
issues that have reported to their company. We have read quite a bit of information that says the 
mosquitos will likely stick around for some time, and many resources suggest using deet products if 
you or your child are susceptible to insect bites. 

We are in need of recycled paper (that is blank on one side) for coloring. If you have any 
or know of any businesses that are wanting to donate/get rid of extra paper, please keep 
us in mind! 

With Thanksgiving being celebrated this month, we want to take the opportunity to 
tell you all how very thankful we are for all of you! We wish everyone a wonderful 
and relaxing Thanksgiving Holiday! 

 

 

 


